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Following a recent request to Plan members, three valid nominations were received for 
the position of member-elected representative on the Plan’s Policy Committee. As the 
number of candidates equalled the number of positions available, the Returning Officer 
declared them elected unopposed for a three-year term to 26 March 2019. 

Congratulations to:

• Pravesh Babhoota (Customer Management – new representative); 

• Juneed Ali (Product Development – new representative); and

• Mark Ferguson (Managed Cloud Services – returning representative). 

The Trustee wishes to thank past member-elected representative George Tanas for his 
contribution to the operation of the Plan.

The changes in the member-elected representatives also mean the addition of  
Catherine Reynolds (HR) as a Company-appointed representative on the Committee, 
joining Gareth Hunt (HR) and Brett Reeves (Finance). 

The Policy Committee provides valuable input to the Trustee and represents the interests 
of members and the Company in the management of the Plan.
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